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Augusta joins Future Directors Programme 
 
Augusta is pleased to announce its participation in the Future Directors Programme which is designed to help 
identify and grow the next generation of New Zealand directors. 
 
Michael Jefferies has been appointed as Augusta’s inaugural future director. Michael is currently leasing manager 
at Todd Properties and has previously held leasing roles with organisations such as QIC Global Real Estate, DNZ 
Property Fund and CBRE. 
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